
Minutes of the Library, Media, and Academic Computing Committee 
 
May 1, 1996, Student Union Building 101, 12 p.m. 
 
Present:  Ellis, Greene, Hanson, Hommel, Mitchell, Peterson, Robertson, Share 
 
The committee reviewed Hanson's draft of the committee's final report to the faculty senate and 
made suggestions for improvement.  In the area of possible agenda items for next year, the 
committee added the following: library collections and space issues and the idea of a university-
wide electronic calendar and reservation system. 
 
The committee then discussed the results of the LMAC Faculty Survey on Use of Computer 
Technology, reviewing the list of frequencies produced by Raney Ellis. 
 
The committee also discussed the future of the LMAC.  There was an informal consensus that in 
the absence of a clear mission or any real administrative power the LMAC should probably be 
dissolved. 
 
The year's final meeting was adjourned at 12:55 after committee members expressed their 
appreciation for John Hanson's fine work as committee chair. 
 
Submitted by Don Share 
 


